
         Report of the MD 19 Evaluation Committee -- October 2020 

The Evaluation Committee upon receiving the Job description of the Executive 

Director and the MD office staff will commence the following: 

1) To confirm the recommendation of 2019 -2020 was carried. Membership 

Growth should be the responsibilities of the GAT, GLT, GMT, District 

Governors, Zone Chairman, Clubs and others and Membership Growth 

should be removed from the Executive Director and the MD office staff. 

2) Review requests will be sent to District Governors regarding the working 

relationship and comments of Executive Director and MD office staff. 

3) With PDG Monte Ward –first year member and PDG Brian Ross –three 

year member , together with Council Chair Al Hedstrom and Executive 

Director will meet online after reviews receive from District Governors. 

Respectfully submitted 

Rita Fok, PDG , Chairman 


